
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: RP/AM/Period Products 

 

 

Date: 18th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We’ll be providing free period products to pupils at school, as we want to make sure that every pupil who 

requires access to them has access.  

This is part of a government scheme to reduce stigma surrounding periods and to make sure no pupil misses 

their education because they’re on their period.  

Pupils can access these products via red boxes located around the school building in the following locations: 

 

• Reception  

• York and Exeter Office  

• Warwick and Durham Office  

• Miss Morris Office  

 

If you have any questions or queries regarding this letter please contact our enquiry on: 

enquiry@decschool.co.uk thank you for your time.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr. R Prime 

Headteacher 
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